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Civil commitments are tortuous and insane treatment designed to remove people 

from society. The world has yet to find a therapeutic psychiatric treatment. Social 

psychologists claim they are an indication of a problem with of a social structure; 

really, sometimes they are victims of an illegal activity or corrupt practice. Extending 

the time for these commitments is the worst possible scenario. We should change 

our federal laws to cause  systemic change that allow unhealthy behaviors which 

cause emotional unwell was and lack of intellectual activity. I would appreciate the 

attention to societal problems such as not stringent enough drug policies. We should 

designate our best attention to the education of our entire society and to the 

commitment to wellbeing and self reliance. I would appreciate not passing this bill 

and directing attention to ending psychiatric catchment processes. 


